
All parents / guardians are expected to 

pay full fees before the start of 

Third Term (18th September, 2023) 

using the child’s student number. You 

can  pay either at the counter in any 

Bank of Africa branch or through school 

pay (MTN or Airtel). 
 

Please note the following; 

 The student number begins with GHK. 

e.g. GHK18-00810. 

 Cash that is more than shs. 50,000 is 

not accepted at school.  

For any inquiries, please               

contact: 0705787148 

RECTOR’S MESSAGE 

ADMISSIONS, 2024   

                               
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES  

SCHOOL FEES 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

We participated in the events below 

and emerged overall winners: 

DATE ACTIVITY 

Mon, 18th Sept Boarders report 

Tue, 19th Sept P.4, P.5, P.6 & P.7 report  

Wed, 20th Sept Nursery to P.3 report  

18th & 19th Oct Mid Term 3 Assessments 

7th - 9th Nov P.L.E. (Tentative) 

15th & 16th Nov End of Term 3 Assessments 

Wed, 29th Nov End of Term 3, Nur-P.6 

Event Position  

National Mathematics Contest  1st & 4th  

District Spelling Championship  1st & 2nd  

Chess Tournament  1st & 2nd  

Trust in the Lord with               

all your heart and lean                    

not on your own                     

understanding.  
 

Proverbs 3:5 



PRACTICAL PROJECT WORK  
 

Learners sorted seeds, planted and 

took care of the plants.  

SOME OF THE OUTDOOR ACTIVITIES 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

EKIRI WHALICE 
HEAD TEACHER 

Sports Day 

Trips 

APPRECIATION 

As a school, we would like to thank all 

parents and guardians for supporting 

our learners. The school has put more 

focus on ensuring a wholesome child 

and lifting individual abilities through 

consistent tracking of learners’           

progress to make each of them reach 

their full potential.  

God bless you all.  


